
Oct, 1, 1979

Mary Bell, Producer 
Suzanne Bauman, Producer 
Women Artists
25 Grove Street
liew York, N.Y. 10014
Dear Ms. Bell and Ms. Bauman:
Ms. Gilpin has asked me to thank you for your 
letter of Sept. 21, concerning your project explor 
ing Women Photographers. She feels that the 
proposed film is important to women who have and 
are photographing, and to all potential viewers.

Unfortuneatly, Ms. Gilpin i3 unable to make any 
interview commitments at this time because she is 
in bad health. She regrets that she cannot assist 
you, and wishes you success in your endeavor. 

Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


